
 

 

 

 

Subject: Re: (7615 Wisconsin 

Avenue) 

Re: Revised Public Notice 
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Stillwell Utilities will be implementing double and single lane closures on 

northbound Wisconsin Avenue between Avondale Street and Middleton Lane to 

install new water and sewer service laterals connecting to mains within Wisconsin 

Avenue.  

Pedestrian and vehicular traffic will be directed through the work zone by temporary 

traffic control devices as well as flagmen. 

This work will take place from 4/27/2025 to 5/08/2025 from Sunday to Thursday 

between the hours of 9:00pm to 5:00am. 

Traffic Engineering Services will help to setup the proper signage and assist with the 

pedestrian detour. Should you have any questions please contact Stephanie Kehoe, 

Project Coordinator at Traffic Engineering Services at 301-549-1950. Thank you and 

your cooperation during this project will be greatly appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mona Malik
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